
PENN & TELLER MUST GO
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on an ad he
wrote for today’s edition of Variety:

Today’s ad in Variety (click here) is a direct response to the
latest hate speech by Penn & Teller against Catholics. Both
Penn Jillette, and Showtime (owned by CBS), are flagging the
attack on the Vatican that is featured in its season finale,
August 27. Given the history of Penn & Teller’s vicious record
of Catholic bashing, we have no reason to doubt that this
episode  will  be  particularly  vile.  In  the  ad,  we  cited
previous examples of their malicious assaults, especially on
Mother Teresa.

CBS management has spoken to the Catholic-bashing duo before,
but to no effect. Though we are not calling for CBS/Showtime
to cancel the upcoming episode, we are saying that the time
has come to pull the plug on their show; their contract should
not be renewed. Those who agree should contact Matthew Blank,
the Chairman and CEO of Showtime.

Contact: Matthew.Blank@Showtime.net
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